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COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
  

Special Meeting  October 27, 2015   5:35 p.m. 
 
A Special meeting of the City Council of the City of Gillette, 
County of Campbell, State of Wyoming, was held on Tuesday the 
27th day of October 2015, in the 3rd floor conference room, 
pursuant to due notice and call. The Presiding Officer called 
the meeting to order and upon roll call the following were found 
to be present: 
 
Council Members present: Tim Carsrud, Ted Jerred, Robin Kuntz, 
Dan Barks, and Mayor Louise Carter-King. 
 
Council Member absent: Kevin McGrath. 
 
Staff present: J. Carter Napier, City Administrator; Charlie 
Anderson, City Attorney; Patrick Davidson, Asst. City Attorney; 
Patti Davidsmeier, Community & Government Relations Manager; and 
Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk. 
 
Warm Up Items 
 
Councilman Kuntz reported a conversation he had regarding the 
crosswalks near the Y.E.S. House. There is no flashing beacon 
allowing notification to on-coming vehicles that the crosswalk 
is occupied with a pedestrian. He asked staff to look into this 
matter and see what could be done. 
 
Councilman Carsrud reported of a cement wall that Rapid City, 
South Dakota, had erected to be used for art and/or graffiti 
purposes. He asked if there would be interest in erecting a 
cement wall in the city of Gillette to be used for this same 
purpose. Community & Gov’t Relations Manager Davidsmeier stated 
that she would check with the Mayor’s Art Council Board and 
possibly put this matter on the agenda.  
 
Mayor Carter-King thanked Councilman Barks for all his work 
regarding a billboard on Hwy 59 and 4th Street. Councilman Barks 
informed the group that the message he received from Michael 
VonFlattern was the sign would be removed, however, there needs 
to be support in bringing awareness to the community. Councilman 
Barks contacted several health officials and he will be 
attending a meeting to discuss what can be done.  
 
Executive Session 
 
It was moved by Councilman Carsrud and seconded by Councilman 
Barks to move into an Executive Session to discuss real estate, 
personnel, and security. Mayor Carter-King asked for discussion. 
There was none. Roll was called on the motion with the following 
results. Council Members voting aye: Barks, Carsrud, Jerred, 
Kuntz, and Mayor Carter-King. The Presiding Officer declared the 
motion carried and the group moved into an Executive Session at 
5:40 p.m. 
 
Adjournment 
 
There being no further business to come before the Council, the 
Special meeting was adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 

 
_______________________________________ 

   Mayor Louise Carter-King  
(S E A L) 
ATTEST: 
____________________________________ 
Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk 
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